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Dear Families:

In the classroom this week, the children have been talking about things that grow and things that don’t grow. We’ve had discussions about things that grow and grouped these things into different categories. During this discussion, the children observed that they also grow. 

To document the children’s growth over the course of the school year, we created a growth chart. We will continue to measure their heights and discuss how they’ve changed in other ways during the year.

Consider things that might change in your home and neighborhood. Invite your child to discuss these changes and talk about what they can observe that might change. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Join us in observing these growth charts and consider making a growth chart of your own at home if you’d like to track your child’s growth beyond the school year.
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